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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Posted  -- February 15, 2018 
 

THE SUPERIOR COURT OF CALIFORNIA, COUNTY OF PLACER  
ANNOUNCES REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL FOR AUDIO SYSTEM REPLACEMENT 

 
Pursuant to California Rules of Court, rule 10.620(f)(3), the Superior Court of California, County of 
Placer (Court) is providing notice that it has issued a Request for Proposal that it anticipates will, if 
an award is made, result in a contract value of over $400,000.   
 
Request for Proposal #SP-2017-0049 for Audio System Replacement for the Court is available via a 
link on the Court’s website at www.placer.courts.ca.gov. 
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